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Minutes of Meeting held on Tuesday, January 16, 2018
at 6.30 pm in Kaimhill School

PRESENT:
Parent members:
Colleen Castillo, Julie Donald, Debbie Johnstone, Wendy Sinclair (Chair)
Co-opted Members:
Robbie Skinley, Arline Walker

June Rae (Clerk), Susie Webster 
	Item
	
	Action

	1. Apologies
	Kerry Munro
	

	2. Approval of previous minutes
	These were proposed by Wendy and seconded by Julie.

	

	3. Finance
	Kerry had advised that there was £13, 463.03 in the bank.  There have been banking issues in that the Parent Council will have to open a new bank account, which will entail a 45 minute telephone call.  All signatories will have to meet at the bank for this, which is proving difficult to arrange, and Colleen agreed to become a signatory.  A stop had been put on the account which had resulted in some cheques being returned unpaid, but this has now been lifted.
The Christmas Fair made around £2,000 profit, which is good considering the weather had been awful on the night.  The next fund-raising meeting takes place on January 30, 2018, when the forthcoming discos and the Summer Fair will be discussed.  Debbie Dingwall, a member of school staff, has offered to do the disco, although a company called Quirky Disco was also suggested, who may be contacted for the Summer Fair.  June will ask for helpers for the disco.
Colleen has done some research on seating for the playground, and proposed buying two ‘friendship’ benches, one for the upper school and one for the lower school.  She agreed to come into school and meet with the Defenders to give them a say in choosing what to buy. 

Sound equipment is still on the wish list, and perhaps more staging and lighting.
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	4. School Update
	See attached.  
Susie advised that Mrs Fuller would teach in P1on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays, while Mr Rafferty would continue to teach on Thursdays and Fridays.  This is to give some continuity to the children.
School reports will in future show level achieved instead of level working within in line with Scottish Government requirements, and will be issued at the end of session.

With regard to school budgets, spending is now frozen until after the Easter holidays except for emergency spend or perishables.
With regard to PEF, the PSAs are now all trained and are working with targeted children first thing in the morning.  All children deemed in need of intervention are being supported in this way in an attempt to create equity for all.

Other queries were raised about school-related issues – see attached sheet for clarification on the various points as addressed by Susie.
	

	5. Items for Next Agenda
	· Summer Fair
· Parking/turning circle
	SW
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	8. Correspond-

ence
	There was no further correspondence.
The date of the next meeting will be at 6.30 pm on March 15, 2018.
	


